
Cabinet-in-Confidence




Subject: Container deposit legislation

Hello
I am writing to express my strong belief that Australia needs a national container deposit legislation.  We all want to see more recycling, cleaner streets and the big industry players taking responsibility for the damage they are doing to the environment.  Despite pouring money into Keep Australia Beautiful and other campaigns, our country is littered with drink containers.  Since the legislation was introduced in the NT, I have witnessed many people cycling and walking around cleaning up and less litter.  Please make this an national regulation and stop the big companies bullying Australians not to look after our environment.
 
Kind regards, Robin Knox



2
